
Bits N Pieces Club Meeting Minutes 
July 17, 2017 @ 415pm 
The Ranch 

Meeting called to order by Susan at 415pm 
Entry forms were approved by Leisa and turned into the extension office today 

Club Dog show held on July 1st was a great success.  We deposited $788 into the club account.  We talked about 
doing both shows again next year, but moving the summer show up one week so it does not interfere with 4th of 
July.  We need to get dates for next year before the Ranch fills up and we will create a better volunteer system 
now that we know what we are doing.  Thank you notes were signed by club members for the judges, sponsors, 
Krazy Karls Pizza and Buckhorn Valley Kennel Club for their donation of the show rings 

Parade float was cancelled for this year due to lack of interest 

Dancers will need to practice before they head to the State Contest over Labor Day.  Kaitlyn is working on a 
schedule.  Leisa is still gathering info for dance costume payments. 

Lauren and Kaitlyn gave their demonstrations today 

Dog class will meet after the meeting today to run drill team and regular practice.  Only 1 more practice before 
the county dog show this weekend.  Ms. Harris from Buckhorn Valley Kennel Club will be with us again to help all 
the kids with showmanship on Wednesday, July 19th for our last class. 

Buckhorn Valley Kennel Club will have a dog show on Aug 12th – would be great for dog kids to attend that are 
showing at the State Fair – flyer was passed around 

Volunteers are needed to clean up the Rally trophies for the dog show – this was completed by our great moms 
after the meeting – thanks!! 

County horse show volunteers – Susan volunteered to work the gate for western on July 31st – just 3 more 
volunteers are needed 

Project record books are due on Aug 1st (not livestock/animal).  Interviews need to be scheduled online after July 
26th – you will turn in your entire project at your interview 

4H night at the rodeo and carnival ride tickets are available at the box office for 4H members (discount available) 

Livestock record books are due Sept 15th 

We need to schedule our September meeting – the Barn is not available on Sept 10th, might have to meet at the 
park – other parents checking into their clubhouses for availability.  The club will order pizza and ask others to 
bring a side dish/drinks to share 

New officers will be elected at the October meeting. 

No August meeting held due to fair 

Meeting was adjourned at 530pm 

 


